ADEQ

A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

CERTIFIED MAIL # 91 7199 9991 7030 4940 8935
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

October 15, 2012

Mr. Nathan O’ Neill

Arkansas Lime Company

600 Limedale Road

Batesville, AR 72501

RE: Authorization to Quarry # 0053-MQ-A1

Dear Mr. O’Neill:

Please find enclosed the unconditional authorization to quarry at the “Limedale Quarry South”
site in Independence County, Arkansas issued pursuant to the Arkansas Quarry Operation,
Reclamation and Safe Closure Act. Please note the Authorization to Quarry number (0053-MQ-

A1) and refer to this number on associated correspondence.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (501) 682-0807.

Sincerely,

mes F. Stephens, P.G.
Chief, Surface Mining and Reclamation Division

Enclosure

ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
5301 NORTHSHORE DRIVE / NORTH LITTLE ROCK / ARKANSAS 72118-5317 / TELEPHONE 501-682-0744 / FAX 501-682-0880



0053-MOQ-Al

Arkansas Lime Company
(Name of Company)

Has completed the requirements, as set out by the
Arkansas Quarry Operation, Reclamation and
Safe Closure Act of 1997, as amended,
and has the unconditional authorization to quarry at the
“Limedale Quarry South” so long as the quarry is in

compliance with all laws and regulations for five years after
the date listed below.

¢ October 15, 2012
or theDepartment Date

From: October 12, 2012 To: October 11, 2017




